
HB 1318 

Senate Agriculture and Veterans Affairs 

Chairman Luick and Committee Members 

 

I strongly urge a Do Not Pass on HB 1318. If HB 1318 passes, the financial 
burden of pesticide-related harm will be shifted away from pesticide 
companies and onto the state, taxpayers, and affected individuals.  

HB 1318 is a corporate bailout for pesticide manufacturers, shifting the 
financial burden of pesticide-related harm from billion-dollar companies to 
North Dakota taxpayers. The Senate must reject this bill to protect public 
health, farmers, and the state’s financial future. 

 

Thank You, Gordon Greenstein 

US Navy (Veteran) 

US Army-NDNG (Retired) 


